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LOCAL RESIDENT CONSULTATION RE. PROPOSED PLAY AREA FOR LINCOLN COURT OPEN 
GREEN SPACE 

 
7th June 2024 
 
Dear Resident 
 
To residents in the vicinity of Lincoln Court Green Area   
 
Milton Keynes City Council have approached Hanslope Parish Council regarding using S106 
funding (money from developers, allocated via legal agreements to implement improvements 
for all residents), to install some play equipment on the green space at Lincoln Court. This is 
as a response to our growing village with new young families and taking into account that 
suitable open spaces for play equipment are very limited in Hanslope. This consultation will 
last for 6 weeks and is to obtain your views as a local resident. 
 
The equipment is targeted for the under 8-year-old age group. The indicative plans can be 
found on our website www.hanslopeparishcouncil.org but are subject to change, depending 
on the outcome of this consultation. Your views are important and we would like to hear from 
you. If you are in support of the idea, please tell us and if you would like to see anything 
different from the proposed plans, please let us know. If you are not in support of the 
proposal, please also tell us and let us know your reason(s). 
 
As you can see from the plans, the proposal includes a small number of play items plus new 
fruit tree planting and a small seating area. This is just an indicative plan, and not the final 
design. MKCC are constrained by policy when designing play areas, as the active space has to 
be 20m from nearest housing. This may affect the current use of the space for football and 
you are welcome to comment on this. 
 
Comments and views should be emailed to the Parish Council on:   
clerk@hanslopeparishcouncil.gov.uk by August 31st 2024. All comments will be saved and 
compiled into a report to submit to MKCC. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Parish Clerk 
On behalf of Hanslope Parish Council 
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